
“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use 

them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 

The Dove 
Federation 

Executive 
Headteacher:  Mrs Sarah Disney 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Parkers C of E V.C Primary School    Caston C of E V.A. Primary School 
Pound Hill       The Street 
Saham Toney       Caston 
Norfolk        Norfolk 
IP25 7HP        NR17 1DD 
Tel:  01953 881601       Tel:  01953 483304  
Web:  www.parkers.norfolk.sch.uk     Web:  www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

16th March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/carers  
 
Following on from this afternoon’s latest guidance from the Government I am writing to you 
regarding the latest measures that we will be putting into place.  
 
As of today, all members of a household, where one family member is self-isolating due to 
either a high temperature or new persistent cough will also need to isolate. The period of 
this isolation has been increased from 7 days to 14 days from the first symptom.   
 
This afternoon I also received further clarification regarding authorising absence for families 
who wish to self-isolate but who are not currently experiencing any symptoms. If you are 
worried that your child has a pre-existing medical condition or someone in the family home 
has increased vulnerability, as outlined by the Government,  that puts them at increased risk 
please contact me at either Parker’s or Caston to discuss how we can support them during 
this challenging time.  
 
We understand that this is a worrying time for all families and we will continue to update 
you as and when we have information to provide.  
 
Many thanks to you all for maintaining a sensible and measured approach. We will continue 
to follow the advice for PHE and central government and will inform you of any changes as 
they occur. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Disney  
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